Food, Nutrition and Dietetics
Program Meeting Minutes
Fall 2016


Date: Summer I and II 2016
Time: various
Members Present: Darla O’Dwyer and Sarah Drake

DPD/DI
Over the summer, Sarah and I updated both the DPD and DI Handbooks
We discussed the due dates for the PAR. For the DPD, the PAR is due on May 1st 2017. For the DI, the PAR is due on November 1st 2017. I spoke with Amy Anichini and asked if we could put the two programs together, since they became out of sync when the DI went in-active. She informed me that I need to send a formal email to schedule both PAR for May 1st 2017. 

Sarah and I discussed this and due to my teaching load, I can’t request reassignment to write the report in the spring 17 semester, due to lack of instructors to pick up my graduate advanced nutrition course. It would be easier for me to request reassignment in the Fall 17 semester and find an adjunct to teach my undergraduate online course, HMS 339. We will put in for a reassignment for Sarah for one section of HMS 137. 

Discussed students who are applying as a post-bacc to get a verification statement. I sent Sarah the recency course list and the post-bacc course list, listing the courses required to get a verification statement. According to our policy, students must take 12-18 hours of advanced courses at SFA, at the DPD Director’s approval, to receive a verification statement from SFA. 
 
DPD
Sarah is working with Dana Faris with Aramark to allow her HMS 435 students the ability to shadow her while she is counseling patients.  
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